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6640 Tupelo
Cincinnati, Ohio 45243

September 20, 1984

President Ronald W. Reagan
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue
Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Mr. President:

While never having written a letter to the White House before, this
letter follows my separate letter that simultaneously has been sent to
Mrs. Reagan, whom I had the honor to meet and be in the presence of
during her visit to Cincinnati on September 17, 1984.

I was extremely thrilled and moved, in my position as President of
the Administrative Board of Straight, Inc. in Cincinnati, to observe
the strong conyj-Ction and steady grace in her efforts, as she visited
our program, to combat the insidious drug problems that affect our
youth; —

Her encouragement and love was so genuine to our kids in treatment
that I feel certain many of them will accelerate their recovery process
due to the increased hope, motivation and strength that she instilled
in them. She is a truly remarkable person whom I will always admire.

I very much appreciated receiving the Presidential Seal cuff links
and best wishes for your re-election in November.

Respectfully yours,

Donald C. Bell
President of the
Administrative Board
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